
Crowan School Newsletter – 31st January 2025

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 99.2%

Pengelly: 95.7%

Trenoweth: 100%

Releath: 91.1%

EXCELLENT ATTENDANCE 
FROM TRENOWETH!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Noah, Kylo and Ethan

Trenoweth: William, Ollie and Ellis

Pengelly: Rosie, Eva and Sienna-Rose

Crenver: Matthew, Annabelle and Evie

Awards for this half term’s value:
Passion

Rosie and Beau

Well done all of you! 

Dates for your diary
Thursday 13th February – Day of passions and interests + cookie sale

Friday 14th February – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February – HALF TERM

Thursday 27th February- Swimming starts (Pengelly)

Thursday 27th February – Year 5 Junior Lifeskills event at Tolvaddon Fire Station 

Week beginning 3rd March – Parents evening appointments 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 

Thursday 20th March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country Day (Royal Cornwall Showground)

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief day 

Thursday 27th March – Songfest at Penzance

Tuesday 1st April- Easter egg hunt

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th April – Year 6 residential in London

WRAPAROUND DROP OFF AND COLLECTION

Please can we request that parents drop off and collect children quickly from wraparound.

Often staff are busy looking after many children and it is very challenging to do this safely if

parents stop for long conversations. You can always ask to speak to a member of staff or send a

message if needed. Thank you so much for your support with this.

THURSDAY IS BAG 2 SCHOOL DAY

On Thursday we will be having our Bag 2

school collection of old and unwanted

clothing (please remember no school

uniform). If you have any that you would like

to donate, please bring into the office from

Monday – the more weight we have the

more money the PTA raise to help fund

events and visits for the children.

ATTENDANCE AND LATENESS

Thank you so much we have noticed a real

improvement in punctuality. Attendance is

currently really good, as noted by the

Education Welfare Officer, so thanks for

getting your children to school so regularly.

Please remember, we are unable to authorise

holiday in term time and with the new

guidance you may face a fine for taking

children out of school for 5 days or more.
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